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DIVISION OF RECLAMATION
A COMMUNITY IN MOTION MINING AND SAFETY

February 27, 2014

Mr. Eric Scott

Environmental Protection Specialist
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

re: Bestway Concrete Company, The Shores Permit No. M-1998-013

———————

Dear Mr. Scott:

The Town of Firestone is in receipt of the notice to amend the above mentioned gravel mining permit
for The Shores pit located in the corporate limits of the Town of Firestone. The Town of Firestone
has MEESIE to any amendment so long has historic drainage patterns are preserved or
enhanced. The proposed addition to the mining plan is currently located with a FEMA floodplain so
the applicant will be required to secure a Floodplain Development Permit from the Town of Firestone

prior to starting any mining activity.
Please feel free to contact us if you should have any questions or require any additional information.

Sincerely,

\éél LaVanchy

Town Manager

cc: Mr. Andy Rodriguez, Civil Resources LLC
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